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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul January 11, 2023 

Upcoming Events 
January11~ Report Cards will be availa-

ble to view on teacher ease grades K-8 

January 16~ NO SCHOOL     

January 17~ Registration opens for cur-

rent families.    

January 29~OPEN HOUSE after all 

masses/ Registration opens up for new 

families.  

January 29-February 3 ~ Catholic 

Schools Week  

January 31~ All School Mass 09:30 

February 3~ All School Mass 09:30/

Noon Dismissal/ Spirit Day/ Faculty Meet-

ing     

February 10~ Father Daughter Dance      

Servers Schedule 
January 12-13 

Communion Service 

January 14 

4:30pm   Volunteers 

January 15 

7:00am  Evan Wehmeier & Olivia Auchly 

9:00am   Michael & Nathaniel Elsenrath 

11:00am  Natalie Griesenauer & Tedy Militello 

January 16-17 

Communion Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Practicing the virtue of fortitude in eve-

ryday interactions helps us to grow 

strong enough to face larger issues 

and situations.  Whether the situation 

is large or small, Christ is our strength 

and we should call on Him! 

Registration Coming Soon!  

St. Paul School Registration for the 

2023-2024 school year will begin for 

current school families on Tues-

day, January 17.  

Please return your registration as 

soon as possible, it will open up to 

everyone on Sunday, January 30. 

Please see page 5 of  the Tablet for 

the updated scholarship guidelines.  



School News/Reminders: 

HELP—Volunteers are Needed on the following days:    

 We are in need of lunch servers  on the following days in 

JANUARY: 12, 13, 18, 19, 20, 23, 25, 26, 27, 30            

LUNCH VOLUNTEER SIGN UP 

 We are in need for recess monitors on the following days 

in JANUARY: 12, 13, 17, 19, 20, 24, 26, 27, 31       RECESS 

VOLUNTEER  SIGN UP  

YOU MUST COMPLETE  Prevent and Protect to volunteer 

at school. We are asking each family to work at least 

one day per semester this year, THANK YOU!   

 

     

 

 

WE WANT YOU!!! We are looking for school families to help wel-

come parishioners to St. Paul Church this weekend and bring 

up the gifts as a family during mass.    If your family would like 

to take advantage of this opportunity , please use this Sign Up 

Genius link to let us know at which Mass you are available to 

serve.   

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/805094BABA629A3FA7-mass1 

THANK YOU!! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-lunch1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094BABA629A3FA7-mass1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094BABA629A3FA7-mass1












Faith  

Friday 

2023 
Thank you to Father 

Blessing, Adam Bit-

ter, St. Dominic Peer 

Ministers, and Mrs. 

Kobitz! 


